Jessica Blair
[

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Clifford Hunt

Thursday, August 9, 2018 2:09 PM
Jessica Blair

101b please




Jessica Blair
- —

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

noreply@civicplus.com

Thursday, August 9, 2018 12:47 PM

Jessica Blair

Online Form Submittal: Proposed Maps for District-Based Elections

Proposed Maps for District-Based Elections

We need your input by August 21 on the two maps showing proposed elections
districts!

After several public meetings and a great deal of productive input from the
community, the Half Moon Bay City Council has narrowed-down the proposed
election district maps to two options (101b and 106b). The final map will be
selected by the City Council at its meeting of August 21.

You can provide your comments below, or you may: send an email to
jblair@hmbcity.com; mail your comments to City Clerk, 501 Main Street, Half Moon
Bay, CA 94019; comment in person at the City Council meeting on Tuesday,
August 21, 2018, 7 pm, at Ted Adcock Community Center, 535 Kelly Avenue.

View the maps by clicking here.

Click here for background information
{(www.hmbcity.com/districts).

Please provide your 101b
comments in the space
below.

Email not displaying correctly? View it in your browser.




Jessica Blair

From: JBaxter

Sent: Tuesday, August 7, 2018 4:.57 PM
To: Jessica Blair

Subject: District Election

| select Map 101b. | do not want my neighborhood (Patrick Way and Erin Lane) to be separated from
the rest of the downtown area. East of Hwy 1 should be one district.

Thank you,
June Baxter



Jessica Blair

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

noreply@civicplus.com

Tuesday, August 7, 2018 3:11 PM

Jessica Blair

Online Form Submittal: Proposed Maps for District-Based Elections

Proposed Maps for District-Based Elections

We need your input by August 21 on the two maps showing proposed elections
districts!

After several public meetings and a great deal of productive input from the
community, the Half Moon Bay City Council has narrowed-down the proposed
election district maps to two options (101b and 106b). The final map will be
selected by the City Council at its meeting of August 21,

You can provide your comments below, or you may: send an email to
jblair@hmbcity.com; mail your comments to City Clerk, 501 Main Street, Half Moon
Bay, CA 94019; comment in person at the City Council meeting on Tuesday,
August 21, 2018, 7 pm, at Ted Adcock Community Center, 535 Kelly Avenue.

View the maps by clicking here.

Click here for background information
(www.hmbcity.com/districts).

Please provide your | vote for option 101b.
comments in the space
below.

Email not displaying correctly? View it in your browser.




Jessica Blair

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

noreply@civicplus.com

Tuesday, August 7, 2018 10:03 AM

Jessica Blair

Online Form Submittal: Proposed Maps for District-Based Elections

Proposed Maps for District-Based Elections

We need your input by August 21 on the two maps showing proposed elections
districts!

After several public meetings and a great deal of productive input from the
community, the Half Moon Bay City Council has narrowed-down the proposed
election district maps to two options (101b and 106b). The final map will be
selected by the City Council at its meeting of August 21.

You can provide your comments below, or you may: send an email to
[blair@hmbcity.com; mail your comments to City Clerk, 501 Main Street, Half Moon
Bay, CA 94019; comment in person at the City Council meeting on Tuesday,
August 21, 2018, 7 pm, at Ted Adcock Community Center, 535 Kelly Avenue.

View the maps by clicking here.

Click here for background information
(www.hmbcity.com/districts).

Please provide your Map 101b is our preferred map. Both highway one and
comments in the space highway 92 are natural boundaries that should keep their
below. integrity as much as possible. The 101b map is clearer and

more intuitive. Thank you for the opportunity to provide input,
Elizabeth and Ralph Weber

Email not displaying correctly? View it in your browser.




Jessica Blair

— ]
From: Justin Stockman - 3 -
Sent: Saturday, August 4, 2018 7:16 PM
To: Jessica Blair
Subject: District Map Feedback
Ms. Blair,

Writing to voice my support for District Election Draft Map 101b. The alternative fractures district 3 too much to be a
good choice. Thank you.

Justin Stockman



Jessica Blair

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

noreply@civicplus.com

Saturday, August 4, 2018 5:46 PM

Jessica Blair

Online Form Submittal: Proposed Maps for District-Based Elections

Proposed Maps for District-Based Elections

We need your input by August 21 on the two maps showing proposed elections
districts!

After several public meetings and a great deal of productive input from the
community, the Half Moon Bay City Council has narrowed-down the proposed
election district maps to two options (101b and 106b). The final map will be
selected by the City Council at its meeting of August 21.

You can provide your comments below, or you may: send an email to
jblair@hmbcity.com; mail your comments to City Clerk, 501 Main Street, Half Moon
Bay, CA 94019; comment in person at the City Council meeting on Tuesday,
August 21, 2018, 7 pm, at Ted Adcock Community Center, 535 Kelly Avenue.

View the maps by clicking here.

Click here for background information

{(www.hmbcity.com/districts).

Please provide your | prefer map 106B. | think it has cleaner lines and, generally

comments in the space keeps neighborhoods more intact. | think approach will help

below. citizens to understand which district they are in and help
representatives to be able to communicate more easily to their
district.

Email not displaying correctly? View it in your browser.




Jessica Blair

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

noreply@dcivicplus.com

Saturday, August 4, 2018 4:53 PM

Jessica Blair

Online Form Submittal: Proposed Maps for District-Based Elections

Proposed Maps for District-Based Elections

We need your input by August 21 on the two maps showing proposed elections
districts!

After several public meetings and a great deal of productive input from the
community, the Half Moon Bay City Council has narrowed-down the proposed
election district maps to two options (101b and 106b). The final map will be
selected by the City Council at its meeting of August 21.

You can provide your comments below, or you may: send an email to
jblair@hmbcity.com; mail your comments to City Clerk, 501 Main Street, Half Moon
Bay, CA 94019; comment in person at the City Council meeting on Tuesday,
August 21, 2018, 7 pm, at Ted Adcock Community Center, 535 Kelly Avenue.

View the maps by clicking here.

Click here for background information
(www.hmbcity.com/districts).

Please provide your | am in favor of map 106 B.
comments in the space
below.

Email not displaying correctly? View it in your browser.




Jessica Blair

From: Penelope or James Hutchings -
Sent: Saturday, August 4, 2018 2:13 PM
To: Jessica Blair

| live in Cypress Cove on Patrick Way and prefer the map “101b”.
Thank you, Penny Hutchings

Sent from Windows Mail

10



Jessica Blair

________________ R
From: Suzanne Black - i
Sent: Thursday, August 2, 2018 4:27 PM
To: Jessica Blair
Subject: I Choose District-Based Elections Draft Map 101b

Dear Jessica Blair, HMB City Clerk:

The website and form listed in Wednesday's HMB Review for our online comments does not exist. So
I'm hoping this email address, which was also printed in the Review, is correct, because | want my
voice counted prior to the August 21 Council Meeting.

101b is my choice because it keeps established neighborhoods together by recognizing proximity and
the natural flow of pedestrians, autos and buses in the area. | very much appreciate the fact that it
keeps the senior and Latino neighborhoods along the southeastern side of Main St. together all the
way down to Higgins/Purrisima. Moreover, people living south of 92 and east of Main have little
neighborhood connection or cause to travel to the area north and east of Main (proposed District 1)
unless they visit the high school. Almost the only connection is via auto drive-by.

| am a senior who lives off Stone Pine Rd in proposed District 3, map 101b. Most of my activities
are centered on Main Street, so | usually walk there. And if need be, | can walk to New Leaf or
Safeway shopping area. | haven't driven north of 92 in months; | have no reason to. That means as a
voter | would be totally unaware and uninformed about issues pertaining to District 1 on either map. In
contrast, I'm very much aware of conditions, events, etc. in District 3, map 101b.

As an aside, | appreciate the concept of district elections, but personally | don't think they are practical
for cities the size of Half Moon Bay and smaller.

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely,
Suzanne Black

16



Jessica Blair
#

From: noreply@civicplus.com

Sent: Thursday, August 2, 2018 9:24 AM

To: Jessica Blair

Subject: Online Form Submittal: Proposed Maps for District-Based Elections

Proposed Maps for District-Based Elections

We need your input by August 21 on the two maps showing proposed elections
districts!

After several public meetings and a great deal of productive input from the
community, the Half Moon Bay City Council has narrowed-down the proposed
election district maps to two options (101b and 106b). The final map will be
selected by the City Council at its meeting of August 21.

You can provide your comments below, or you may: send an email to
jblair@hmbcity.com; mail your comments to City Clerk, 501 Main Street, Half Moon
Bay, CA 94019; comment in person at the City Council meeting on Tuesday,
August 21, 2018, 7 pm, at Ted Adcock Community Center, 535 Kelly Avenue.

View the maps by clicking here.

Click here for background information
(www.hmbecity.com/districts).

Please provide your I like 101b because it uses Hwy 1 as a natural divide and
comments in the space keeps Kelly Ave together with the neighborhood to the South.
below. With the elementary school nearby, the entire neighborhood is

connected from North of Kelly and South, even farther than the
limit placed in 101b.

Email not displaying correctly? View it in your browser.
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Jessica Blair
#

From: noreply@civicplus.com

Sent: Thursday, August 2, 2018 8:37 AM

To: Jessica Blair

Subject: Online Form Submittal: Proposed Maps for District-Based Elections

Proposed Maps for District-Based Elections

We need your input by August 21 on the two maps showing proposed elections
districts!

After several public meetings and a great deal of productive input from the
community, the Half Moon Bay City Council has narrowed-down the proposed
election district maps to two options (101b and 106b). The final map will be
selected by the City Council at its meeting of August 21.

You can provide your comments below, or you may: send an email to
jblair@hmbcity.com; mail your comments to City Clerk, 501 Main Street, Half Moon
Bay, CA 94019; comment in person at the City Council meeting on Tuesday,
August 21, 2018, 7 pm, at Ted Adcock Community Center, 535 Kelly Avenue.

View the maps by clicking here.

Click here for background information
(www.hmbcity.com/districts).

Please provide your | prefer plan 101b because it has mostly the business district
comments in the space and only a small part of the neighborhoods as district 3.
below. Version 106b includes more of the neighborhoods in district 3. |

believe the business district's businesses would have different
priorities than the homeowners and should have a district that
represents them rather than a district with conflicting needs and
preferences. Bonnie Okonek

Email not displaying correctly? View it in your browser.
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Jessica Blair
I - ]

From: noreply@civicplus.com

Sent: Wednesday, August 1, 2018 6:18 PM

To: Jessica Blair

Subject: Online Form Submittal: Proposed Maps for District-Based Elections

Proposed Maps for District-Based Elections

We need your input by August 21 on the two maps showing proposed elections
districts!

After several public meetings and a great deal of productive input from the
community, the Half Moon Bay City Council has narrowed-down the proposed
election district maps to two options (101b and 106b). The final map will be
selected by the City Council at its meeting of August 21.

You can provide your comments below, or you may: send an email to
jblair@hmbcity.com; mail your comments to City Clerk, 501 Main Street, Half Moon
Bay, CA 94019; comment in person at the City Council meeting on Tuesday,
August 21, 2018, 7 pm, at Ted Adcock Community Center, 535 Kelly Avenue.

View the maps by clicking here.

Click here for background information
{(www.hmbcity.com/districts).

Please provide your | prefer 101b. It appears like it divides us up into more cohesive
comments in the space sections than the 106b.
below.

Email not displaying correctly? View it in your browser.
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Jessica Blair
rmmmeE———— e ]

From: noreply@civicplus.com

Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 1:16 PM

To: Jessica Blair

Subject: Online Form Submittal: Proposed Maps for District-Based Elections

Proposed Maps for District-Based Elections

We need your input by August 21 on the two maps showing proposed elections
districts!

After several public meetings and a great deal of productive input from the
community, the Half Moon Bay City Council has narrowed-down the proposed
election district maps to two options (101b and 106b). The final map will be
selected by the City Council at its meeting of August 21.

You can provide your comments below, or you may: send an email to
jblair@hmbcity.com; mail your comments to City Clerk, 501 Main Street, Half Moon
Bay, CA 94019; comment in person at the City Council meeting on Tuesday,
August 21, 2018, 7 pm, at Ted Adcock Community Center, 535 Kelly Avenue.

View the maps by clicking here.

Click here for background information
{(www. hmbcity.com/districts).

Please provide your My vote is for map 106. The casa del mar neighborhood should
comments in the space not be carved out to be with the neighborhoods across the
below. highway as we have different issues specific to those of us who

live on the westside of hwy 1.

Email not displaying correctly? View it in your browser.
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Jessica Blair

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

noreply@civicplus.com

Friday, August 17, 2018 4:25 PM

Jessica Blair

Online Form Submittal: Proposed Maps for District-Based Elections

Proposed Maps for District-Based Elections

We need your input by August 21 on the two maps showing proposed elections
districts!

After several public meetings and a great deal of productive input from the
community, the Half Moon Bay City Council has narrowed-down the proposed
election district maps to two options (101b and 106b). The final map will be
selected by the City Council at its meeting of August 21.

You can provide your comments below, or you may: send an email to
jblair@hmbcity.com; mail your comments to City Clerk, 501 Main Street, Half Moon
Bay, CA 94019; comment in person at the City Council meeting on Tuesday,
August 21, 2018, 7 pm, at Ted Adcock Community Center, 535 Kelly Avenue.

View the maps by clicking here.

Click here for background information
(www.hmbcity.com/districts).

Please provide your We vote for 106-b.
comments in the space
below.

Email not displaying correctly? View it in your browser.




